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The Town of Aurora will host a public open house to present and discuss the Draft 
Official Plan Amendment, the outcome of the on-going Official Plan Review. The Town’s 
updated Official Plan will reflect the feedback received from the community
after extensive public consultation over the last two years. The updated Official Plan 
will articulate a revised vision for Town planning over the next 30 years. The public 
open house will involve a presentation and drop-in format that allows for one-on-one 
discussions with the project team.

Wednesday, December 7, 2022
6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

Presentation begins at 6:30 p.m.
Aurora Town Hall

100 John West Way, Aurora, ON

This event is open to the public and there is no need to register in advance. If you 
would like more information about the project or to join the project mailing list, please 
visit engageaurora.ca/opr to register.
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